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Jones, Michael

From: PSC Land <PSC@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 08 September 2022 14:11

To: Jones, Michael

Subject: Environmental permitting application EPR/JB3307SP/A001 is duly made

Dear Michael, 

 

Your environmental permitting application is duly made 

 

Application reference: EPR/JB3307SP/A001 

Applicant: Nelson Plant Hire Limited 

Facility: Whitehouse Field 

 

I’m writing to let you know that your application is duly made as of 17/08/2022. ‘Duly made’ means that we 

have all the information we need to start determination. Determination is where we assess and make a 

decision on your application.  

 

During periods of high workload we may not be able to start determination straight away. However, your 

application will be allocated to a determining officer as soon as possible. Once allocated, the officer will 

contact you to let you know. 

 

We want to give you a decision as quickly as possible. Once the officer has familiarised themselves with your 

application, they’ll be able to give an estimate of timescales.  

 

The determination time will depend on a number of factors, such as: 

• the complexity of the application 

• whether we need to consult. See Environmental permits: when and how we consult for a list of 

applications that require public consultation. 

• whether we need to ask you for further information so we can complete determination. If we do 

need further information, we’ll contact you during determination. We’ll explain what information we 

need and how long you have to provide it.  

 

For further information on the permitting process, please see Environmental permitting guidance: Core 

guidance. 

 

If your application contained a request for confidentiality, we’ll write to you separately about our decision on 

that. 

 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please phone our Customer Contact Centre on 03708 506506. 

They’ll put you in touch with one of our Permitting Support Advisors. Alternatively, please email our Permitting 

Support Team: psc@environment-agency.gov.uk 

 

Kind Regards, 
 

Connor Milnes  
Permitting Support Advisor, Regulated Industry Permitting Support, National Permitting Service (Sheffield) 
Environment Agency | NPS Sheffield, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue, Sheffield, S9 4WF 


